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TOWN OF NEWPORT, NH

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS

Sealed Bids for the construction of WATER SYSTEM INTAKE will be received by the Town of Newport,

NH, at the office of Mr. Todd Cartier, Interim Public Works Director, Newport Public Works Building,

449 South Main Street, Newport, NH 03773 until 1:00 PM local time on August 6, 2020, at which time
the Bids received will be publicly opened and read.

If Bid is submitted by mail it shall be received by the Town of Newport at the Town Offices located at 15
Main Street, Newport, NH 03773. Mailed Bids must be received at this location 24 hours before the Bid
Opening on August 6™. Mailed Bids must me enclosed within a separate envelope clearly stating that it
is @ Bid for the Water System Intake project. Bidders are encouraged to submit their Bids in person at
the Newport Public Works Building.

The Project consists of constructing a new water system supply intake approximately 500 feet out
from the shore line of Gilman Pond and approximately 800 feet of water piping from Gilman Pond
shore to the existing Slow Sand Filter Facility piping.

Bids shall be on a lump sum or unit price basis as indicated in the Bid Form. Bids must be accompanied
by a Bid Bond for 5% of the Bid amount. Payment and Performance Bonds shall be required for the
work.

Bidding Documents will be available to prospective bidders from the Issuing Office, which is: Horizons
Engineering, Inc., 34 School Street, Littleton, New Hampshire 03561. The project contact for Horizons
Engineering is Mike Duffy, PE, 603-616-9578 (cell), mduffy@horizonsengineering.com.

The Bidding Documents may be examined at the office of the Engineer in Littleton, NH on Mondays
through Fridays between the hours of 8:00 AM and 4:30 PM local time.

Printed copies of the Bidding Documents may be obtained from the Issuing Office during the hours
indicated above upon receipt of a non-refundable payment of $200 which includes shipping for each set.
Checks for Bidding Documents shall be payable to “Horizons Engineering, Inc.”

Electronic copies of the Bidding Documents may be obtained from the Issuing Office by email request to
Mike Duffy, at no cost.

The date that the Bidding Documents are transmitted by the Issuing Office will be considered the
Bidder’s date of receipt of the Bidding Documents. Partial sets of Bidding Documents will not be
available from the Issuing Office. Neither the Owner nor the Engineer will be responsible for fulf or
partial sets of Bidding Documents, including Addenda if any, obtained from sources other than the
Issuing Office.

A pre-bid conference will be held at 1:00 PM local time on July 23, 2020 at the Town of Newport Public
Works Building, 449 Main Street, Newport, 03773. Attendance at the pre-bid conference is encouraged
but is not mandatory.

Owner: Town of Newport, NH
Date: July 13, 2020
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